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Larr§ S. Finley, July 11, 1975

Harold Veisberg

Rt. 8

Frederick, Maryland.
21701

Lear Mr. Weisberg:
Here are copies of the Warren Commission documents you requested

during our telephone conversation of today.

These documents were part of a package of documents I received
on July 9 from the National Archives.

I had requested copies of all Warren Commission documents
that have been declassified and released since the first of the year.
This package contained approximately 386 pages of copied documents.

I requested these by letter on June 12.

Regards,
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Larry inle
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